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November 4, 2022 

Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Attention: Nancy Marconi 

Dear Ms. Marconi: 

Re: Enbridge Gas Inc. Ontario Energy Board File: EB-2022-0157 
Panhandle Regional Expansion Project 
Response to Pollution Probe Correspondence  

This letter is in response to the November 3, 2022 Pollution Probe letter in which Pollution 
Probe provided commentary as to the applicability of EBO 134 and EBO 188 and the need for 
clarification prior to the OEB’s determination on the proceeding schedule proposed by Enbridge 
Gas in its letter of November 2, 2022.  The issue raised by Pollution Probe regarding the 
applicability of EBO 134 and EBO 188 is purely one of argument that Pollution Probe can raise 
in the ordinary course and no direction is required from the OEB prior to the OEB’s setting of 
procedural dates.   

Yours truly,

Charles Keizer 


